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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 4 Greatwood Residential May 2024 
 
We are very pleased to announce the return of our year 4 residential trip to Greatwood. In order to 
give everyone plenty of notice we wanted to make you aware of the cost as early as possible and 
have produced a payment plan to spread the expense if this would be of assistance to you, you can 
of course pay more at an earlier date if you so wish. 
 

Destination: Greatwood, Bridgwater, TA5 1HN 

Date of Trip: Wednesday 15th – Friday 17th May 2024 

Times: Leaving school 10.00am on Wednesday  15th May 2024 
Collecting from school 3.15pm Friday 17th May 2024 

Cost: Total cost £220.55 
Deposit                      £28.05           due on 1st October 2023 
1st Instalment           £27.50          due on 1st November 2023 
2nd Instalment          £27.50          due on 1st December 2023 
3rd Instalment          £27.50           due on 1st January 2024 
4th  Instalment         £27.50           due on 1st February 2024 
5th  Instalment         £27.50           due on 1st March 2024 
6th  Instalment         £27.50           due on 1st April 2024 
7th  Instalment         £27.50           due on 1st May 2024 
 

 
All payments should be made via School Money; 
 
https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney&source=website&version=201
90314 
 
 We no longer accept cash or cheques. 
 
A meeting to give more information on the camp will be arranged shortly. 
 
If you would like to discuss any financial issues please feel free to contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Bethan Scriven 
Head of School 

Executive Headteacher:     Mrs J Simpson 
Headteacher:  Mrs Bethan Scriven 
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Natalie Lane 
Date: Thursday 14th September 2023 
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